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Comments: Please do not allow PWDR (or however it's spelled) to tear down the cabins and rebuild on holland

lake. I know it sounds like a great way to bring money to Montana and help our economy. The sad thing is these

people who come and bring the money don't enjoy/use it the correct way. I always see out of staters leaving

trash, not knowing how to properly obey regulations, destroy wildlife, and even try to pet wild animals. PWDR can

do this in their home state of Utah if they would like, I understand you can't completely stop growth and

sometimes growth is a good thing. I understand more people should get to experience Montana and it's natural

beauty, after all not everyone is as lucky as some of us who grew up here. However we should leave things like

this intact and let them enjoy it the way we all got to enjoy it. Please take this in regard, I'm a Bozeman native

and I would hate and I mean HATE to see a place like this turn into what Bozeman has become. Let's not forget

what the rebuilding would do to the animals in that area, bears could become too comfortable with humans the

elk population could get driven out. As a hunter I would hate to see that. Montana needs to remain the way it is

we can allow things like this to come in the Yellowstone club is already a mess something like this would be

similar to the club. Don't let this happen please!!!! 


